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To: LAUC-I Executive Board 2002-2003
Joan Ariel
Collette Ford
April Love
Larry Heinman
Steve MacLeod
Tim McAdam

Congratulations on your election to the LAUC-I Executive Board, 2002-2003.
Welcome!

Please find attached a roster of the proposed LAUC-I Executive Board and the General
Membership Meetings for 2002-2003. I have also, attached the proposed goals for
LAUC-I for 2002-2003. These documents will be on the agenda for the Executive Board
Transition meeting on August 29, 2002, from 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. ML 110.

I would like to encourage each one of us to become familiar with LAUC documents in
order to fully participate in making LAUC-I a vibrant Chapter. Please review some of
the documents at the website http://sun3.lib.uci.edu/~lauciweb/lauc-i.html

In addition, please mark your calendars for the following LAUC-I events:

* August 16, 2002 (Friday): LAUC Systemwide Executive Board Transition Meeting in
Oakland at the UCOP Offices

* November 4, 2002 (Monday): LAUC-I will co-sponsor a Program with Humanitec.
More details are available on the LAUC-I Program Committee and Julia Gelfand.

* December 5-6 (Thursday-Friday): Fall Assembly at UCSF. At least two people from
UCI are expected to attend the System-wide meetings.

Thank You.
Sincerely,
Pauline Manaka

LAUC-Irvine Chair Elect (2001-2002)
pdmanaka@uci.edu



